
-----Original Message-----
From: Joy McDermott …Redacted…
Sent: 25 January 2018 16:30
To: ContactDC
Cc: …Redacted…

Subject: Development of the Limes Farm Estate, Chigwell 

Dear Planning,

A neighbour has told me the Council has proposed 100 houses to be built on Limes Farm green belt 
land.

…Redacted…

I am horrified by this proposal. First of all, why haven't I and my neighbours been informed. We knew 
nothing about it. The access will be in Manor Road …Redacted…It will affect me and my 
neighbours directly. 

More vehicles coming and going will be extremely dangerous on an already busy road. It is already 
difficult for me …Redacted…. The volume of traffic has increased due to  the many occupants of 
new flats in the area. It's madness to add to it and totally unacceptable for safety sake. 

I am sure you know it's illegal to build on green belt land and the borough is already overcrowded 
since you allowed houses to be demolished and many flats built in their place.

There is already a drain on resources and the look of Chigwell is changing beyond recognition. It's 
gradually going from picturesque to building flats everywhere. I've been in my home …Redacted…
and seen many changes but non of them good. Residents of many years are being forced out due to 
over crowding, we are being choked …Redacted…  and our children can't afford to buy the 
housing, or get a foot on the council ladder, it's a disgrace. 

…Redacted…

If the Council are determined to build on green belt, I'm sure you will find  yourselves dealing with 
multiple litigations. Myself included. 

If this email has been deliver to the wrong department, please forward it to the appropriate authority 
as I strongly object to building on green belt land and in this case Limes Farm. 

I trust that Planning will protect green belt land and protect the residents from overcrowding. Please 
make note I strongly object. 

Yours sincerely Joy McDermott 

Sent from my iPad


